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From: ZavalasMarketTaqueria Z
To: licensing
Subject: Extension
Date: Thursday, June 20, 2024 4:48:35 PM

You don't often get email from zavalasmarkettaqueria@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

Hello there im reaching out from zavalas market and taqueria because I am looking to get an
extension on the deadline for the fire barrier that were working on. The reason for the
extension is because we are trying to figure out how move forward but the person who is
helping me with this is a bit confusing his name is Fransisco and he is telling me that you guys
have not approved him to continue with the job when hes been working to get that figured out
for 3 weeks almost now. The owner of the building is going to bring an architect on Monday
June 24th to see if we have any other ways of moving forward as soon as possible, that would
be my reason of asking for an extension. I hope to be in contact soon, if you could also just let
me know what exactly I need to do to get this done.
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